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Subject: Science	Enabled	by	a	Deep	Space	Gateway
Date: Monday,	November	6,	2017	at	1:51:16	PM	Eastern	Standard	Time
From: MeeCngInfo
To: Giles,	Barbara	(GSFC-6730)

	
Having	Trouble	Viewing	this	E-Mail?		Click	Here

	

Announcing	a	New	Workshop	with
Call	for	Abstracts!

	

	

Deep	Space	Gateway	Science	Workshop
February	27–March	1,	2018

Denver,	Colorado	Area
	

NASA	is	sponsoring	a	three-day	workshop	to	acCvely	engage	the	scienCfic	community	in	the	early	stages	of
determining	the	ways	in	which	the	deep	space	gateway	concept	could	be	used	to	facilitate	science.	This
workshop	will	be	held	February	27–March	1,	2018,	in	the	Denver,	Colorado,	area.	The	final	locaCon	will	be
announced	at	a	later	date.
	
The	intent	of	the	workshop	is	to	provide	an	open	forum	for	the	presentaCon,	discussion,	and	consideraCon
of	various	concepts,	opCons,	capabiliCes,	and	innovaCons	to	advance	scienCfic	discovery	in	cislunar	space.
AYendance	will	be	by	invitaCon	only	based	on	submiYed	abstracts.
	
Early	integraCon	of	science	and	exploraCon	concerns	into	the	design	of	the	gateway	is	essenCal	to
maximizing	its	science	and	exploraCon	potenCal.	It	is	expected	that	some	science	invesCgaCons	may
require	the	aYenCon	of	a	crew,	while	other	invesCgaCons	may	simply	use	the	gateway	as	infrastructure
supplying	power,	communicaCons,	etc.,	to	otherwise	autonomous	systems.	
	
The	goal	is	to	have	parallel	sessions	covering	Heliophysics,	Earth	Science,	Astrophysics,	Fundamental
Physics,	Planetary	Sciences,	Life	Sciences,	and	Space	Biology.		ScienCsts	from	these	communiCes	will
discuss	how	the	presence	of	the	deep	space	gateway	can	enable	high-quality	science.
	
Abstracts	no	longer	than	two	pages	are	requested	with	submission	through	the	workshop	website	by
December	15,	2017.
	

https://www.hou.usra.edu/meetings/deepspace2018/
https://www.nasa.gov/feature/deep-space-gateway-to-open-opportunities-for-distant-destinations
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IMPORTANT:
Submit	an	IndicaQon	of	Interest	to	be	added	to	the	mailing	list	to	receive	reminders	and	other	perCnent

informaCon	about	this	workshop.
	

For	more	informaCon,	contact:
MeeQng	and	PublicaQon	Services
USRA/Lunar	and	Planetary	InsCtute

meeCnginfo@hou.usra.edu
	

Follow	us	on	TwiYer	at	@LPItoday!
	

https://www.hou.usra.edu/meetings/deepspace2018/
https://www.hou.usra.edu/meeting_portal/iofi/?mtg=deepspace2018
mailto:meetinginfo@hou.usra.edu
https://twitter.com/LPItoday
https://www.hou.usra.edu/meetings/deepspace2018/

